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We have had another great week at Wimboldsley. Our Year 1 pupils 
completed their phonics screening checks and blew us all away 
with their fabulous reading skills!  We were treated to a class 

assembly from Year 1 this afternoon which proved a lovely way to end our 
week.  Thank you for all the donations received today for our summer fayre.
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rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Oscar H
  Seb H

    Lily McC
     Ted Perry

      Oscar B
        Megan H

          George M
           Emmi RW

             Oliver M
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REMINDER - The whole school will be closed for the 
General Election on Thursday 4th July

Tuesday 25th - Thursday 27th June    2pm - 6pm

HarmonyTHE FESTIVAL OF

PRESENTS 

Celebrating Diversity within Celebrating Diversity within 
our Communities and our World.our Communities and our World.

Theatre Porto, Ellesmere Port CH65 6QY

Everyone WelcomeEveryone Welcome

Year 1 
Assembly
Well done 
to Year 1 for 
a fabulous 
learning 
assembly 
today - you 
were all 
amazing! 
What super 
learners you 
are!

We have all been extremely 
busy preparing our Artwork 
for the Harmony Project. Every 
school in our trust has created 
a piece of art around the theme 
Harmony. These will be on 
display in the ‘Theatre Porto’, 
Ellesmere Port next week.

SUMMER 
FAIR

Friday July 12th
from 3.00pm

More details to follow

Polite request: Please do not allow children to play in the EYFS area after school. Thank you

SPORTS DAY
Just a reminder that next Thursday 27th we 

welcome you all from 1.30pm to join us for our 
annual Sports Day. Please can your child wear a 

Tshirt in the colour of their team. 
We are lucky enough to have been offered 

some extra parking arrangements - please see 
separate Marvellous Me.

New Starters
We were lucky enough to welcome parents 
of our September reception children in on 
Thursday, where they attended a welcome 

meeting and found out all about school life at 
Wimboldsley. We can't wait to meet them!
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